
FINAL REMINDER:  CM/ECF OUTAGE & UPGRADE TO NEXTGEN 
BEGINNING JULY 30, 2021 

 
The U.S. District Court for the District of Colorado will be upgrading its Case 
Management/Electronic Case Filing System (CM/ECF) to the Next Generation of 
CM/ECF (NextGen) at 12:00pm on Friday, July 30, 2021 at which time the system will be 
unavailable until Monday, August 2 at 12:01am.  Filing deadlines will automatically be 
extended in accordance with Federal Civil Rule of Procedure 6(a)(3). 
 

*** Attorneys must have an individual, upgraded PACER account, and must know their 
CM/ECF login and password in order to link their account on August 2, 2021. *** 

Are you ready??  Follow the link below to find out: 

http://www.cod.uscourts.gov/CourtOperations/CMECFNextGen.aspx 

REMINDER:  The Attorney Services Portal will be decommissioned at 12:00p on Friday, 
July 30th, and replaced by the Attorney Admission Information page under the “Attorney 
Information” menu on court’s website at www.cod.uscourts.gov. 
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